
 

 
 
 
 

 BP Gas Marketing Ltd 
Registered in England and Wales No. 908982 
Registered Office: 
Chertsey Road 
Sunbury on Thames 
Middlesex 
TW16 7BP 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Dear Julian 

Modification Proposal 0212: Revision of the Rough Storage Connection Agreement 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above Modification Proposal. BP is in 
support of the implementation of this proposal. 
 
BP believes that amending the Rough Storage Connection Agreement to accommodate an 
increase in the injection rate from 21mcm/d to 26mcm/d will enable shippers to increase the 
amount of gas they inject into the facility thus increasing the amount of gas that is available 
during the winter period.  This will ensure the economic and efficient use of the pipe line 
system and will add to the security of supply. 
 
If you wish to discuss further please don’t hesitate to contact me on the number above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Andrew Pearce 
Regulatory Affairs 
 

Andrew Pearce 
Regulatory Advisor 
BP Gas Marketing Ltd 
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09 May 2008 
Julian Majdanski  
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
51 Holmer Road 
Solihull 
B91 3QJ 

Direct: +44 (0)20 7948 4027 
Main:  +44 (0)20 7948 4000 
Mobile: +44 (0)7900 654136 
Fax: +44(0)2079487844 
Main: +44 (0)20 7948 5000 
Andrew.Pearce2@bp.com 


